the ROOM school

Tuesday, 5th March 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 22nd March, our Year 10’s have the opportunity to explore an amazing
interactive gaming exhibition at the Science Museum called Power Up!

Our Year 10 cohort participate in Gaming lessons on a Friday and we feel that this
exhibition will further enhance their gaming knowledge. Pupils will have the
opportunity to investigate computer games from the past 5 decades and also play in
groups on interactive platforms.

On Friday we will take our school minibus to Slough station and catch the train to
Paddington, where we will change on to the circle line and travel to the Science
Museum.

Pupils will have the option of a provided packed lunch or can bring their own. Staff
will be accompanying pupils at all times. We will return to school and assume regular
lessons prior to normal pick-up/home time.

More information about the gaming exhibition can be found here:
https://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/groups/power-up-school-info

If you have any questions, comments or suggestions in regard to the day please do
not hesitate to contact me at callum@thegreenroomschool.com or call the school
office at 01753 866711.

Regards,

G

Callum Flanagan
Head of School
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